October 27, 2016
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in wholehearted support of Paola for the internship. I have known Paola since
she was a student in my Spanish Translation course last fall. Paola distinguished herself in my
course by receiving the highest grade in the class. Paola is the type of person who loves learning.
She is one of those people who works very hard and diligently, and enjoys doing it. She constantly
strives for excellence in Spanish translation and wants to be one of the best. It should come as no
surprise that Paola is well-liked and admired by her peers. Paola would be a great student and peer
to have in your Spanish Translation internship program next semester.

[ personally know that Paola is a leader and likes to overcome obstacles. She is the head
editor of the Spanish Ticker Club at Baruch College, which is a student-run organization that
provides the school newspaper translated into Spanish.

In short, Paola’s high caliber of character and keen Spanish translation expertise set her

well above others at her level of education. I warmly recommend her for an internship.

Best Regards,

Xavier Carrillo

Professor in Translation



